¥-A
Becl:z Landrum

From: Jeremy Colvin <greenville_bail_bonds@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 10:16 AM

To: Becky Landrum

Subject: Rodger Moore

cdger Moore wants to cancel the July workshop due to unannounced special session items, He thinks the September
meeting would work if the board agrees.

thanks Jeremy Colvin



